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 Dear Ms. SMITH, 
 The results of your DAISY antibody tests,  drawn on 5/9/2012, are as follows: 
 GAA: 0 Negative (GAD Autoantibody) 
 IAA: -0.001 Negative (Insulin Autoantibody) 
 IA-2: 0 Negative (IA-2 Autoantibody) 
 These negative results give us 95% confidence that diabetes, or its precursors, are not currently  
 occurring. Therefore, there is no need to repeat these tests at this time. 
 In the future please let us know if there are any changes in your family, such as a birth, the  
 development of a disease or a change of address and phone number.  

 If you have any questions, please feel free to call our study nurse, Michelle Hoffman, at (303)  724- 
 7555. 

 Thank you very much for participating in this diabetes research. 

 Sincerely, 

 Marian Rewers, MD, PhD Georgeanna Klingensmith, MD Jill M. Norris, PhD 
    
 Professor of Pediatrics Professor of Pediatrics Associate Professor 
 


